As advertised in the Journal Herald newspaper, the Packer Township Supervisors held a special meeting on Monday, January 17, 2022 at the township building for the purpose of appointing an auditor. Robert Selert called the meeting to order and roll call was taken. All were present.

The meeting was opened to the floor. There were no comments.

Bob Selert made a motion to appoint Peter Genetti to the Board of Auditors of Packer Township. Susie seconded the motion and Terry Davis agreed.

The Supervisors briefly discussed with Atty. Yurchak the possibility of making a claim against the Performance Bond of County Waste. A letter will be drafted to County Waste addressing the Township's concerns of timely pick-ups, lack of pick-ups, limitations being placed by County Waste and its drivers and the direct billing to residents for the use of extra carts.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:55 p.m. A total of 3 residents attended the meeting.

Respectfully submitted, Stephanie Stolpe Packer Township Secretary/Treasurer